
   

 American Legion Auxiliary  
 
Dear Member, 
  
 Once a year we seek donations in exchange for poppies, the memorial flower 
of the American Legion and the American Legion Auxiliary. The enclosed poppy, a 
replica of the poppies that bloomed on the battlefields of France, was handmade 
here in Ohio at the Sandusky Veteran’s Hospital by disabled veterans. This 
memorial poppy is not only a personal tribute to those who gave their lives for our 
country, but it honors our living veterans, active duty military and their families
 When you wear this little red flower it helps to keep alive the kind of 
patriotism so necessary in this great country of ours. The poppy we are 
distributing in return for a contribution is made by veterans...to remember 
veterans…and to 

.  

help veterans, active duty military and their families
 We are asking our members to remember the sacrifice that our service men 
and women made for America. ALL funds derived from the distribution of poppies 
are used exclusively for 

.  

rehabilitation of veterans and assistance to active duty 
military and their families

 

. To continue our support, we need your help. Donations 
may be mailed in the enclosed self-addressed envelope. If you cannot donate at 
this time, please wear this poppy in honor of our Veterans and Active Military. 

Yours in Service,  
 
 
Poppy Chairman 
  
Remember….  
 

ALL GAVE SOME….SOME GAVE ALL…. 

 


